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   Student of the week  

BIANCA   

 

 

Coming up… 

 

 Thursday 7th Nov - Whole School Assembly 9am 

 Wed 13th Nov - P&C Meeting 7pm in School Library 

 Thursday 21st Nov - Cricket Blast Cup Yr 3-6’s 

 Friday 22nd Nov - Stem Presentation Day and lunch - All welcome 

 Monday 25th Nov - Lego League Yr 5/6’s @ Wongan Hills  

 Mon 25th/Thurs 28th/Mon 2nd - Kindy Orientation 2020 Intake 

 Wed 27th Nov - School Council 

 Tues 3rd-Fri 13th Dec  - In-Term Swimming @ Kellerberrin 

 Friday 13th Dec - Year 6 Graduation, Donnan Park Pavillion 

 Tues 17th Dec - School Presentation Evening 

 Thurs 19th Dec - Last Day of Term 4 for students 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  



STEM SHARING 

AFTERNOON 
FRIDAY 22

ND
 NOVEMBER 2019 

The year 3 and 4 class have been very busy preparing for the STEM sharing      afternoon 

on Friday 22nd November. 

It will be an awesome showcase of the technology we have been working on this year, 

looking at our Edison Robots and coding that we have been learning using the program Ed-

Blocks. 

We hope you will all be available to come and spend the afternoon seeing our         stu-

dents showcase the exciting work they have done this year. 

Below is a snapshot of some of the things you’ll see. 





                                Thanks Nick! 
 

 

           

           

 

                           TERM 4 ASSEMBLY 
 

Join us next Thursday 7th November at 9am for our final whole 
school Assembly for the year. All classes will be presenting work on 
display. We hope to see you there. 
 

                                      P&C Meeting 
 

Wednesday 13th November @ 7pm in the school     
library. Agenda items and apologies to :                 
Lee Constantine mlkmje.constantine@gmail.com 
 

Last week, Nick prepared some 

fruit, yoghurt and granola cups for 

all students to enjoy!  

 

Thanks Nick, You have amazing 

culinary skills!  

 









Merredin College Year 7 Enrolments for 2020 

Enrolments are now due for next year if you are planning on your child attending Year 7 at Merredin College 
in 2020!! 

Please ensure you get them in as soon as possible so we are able to distribute information regarding Transi-
tion Day being held on Monday 25 November 2019. 

Any queries please contact Vanessa Morris on 90410900. 




